
The	Third	Annual	Investigators	Workshopwas	was	held	in	Dallas,	Texas,	on	March	
20	in	coordination	with	the	41st	Annual	Meeting	of	the	Radiation	Research	Society.	
Ongoing	research	projects	was	reviewed	at	the	workshop	and	new	findings	and	
future	research	opportunities	will	be	discussed.	In	particular,	one	hour	was	set	aside	
to	discuss	facilities	for	ground-based	simulation	of	space	radiation.		A	banquet	was	
held	at	the	Southfork	Ranch,	site	of	many	episodes	of	the	popular	television	series	
Dallas.	The	banquet	speaker	was	Dr.	Robert	Phillips.	
	
No	program	is	available.	
	
	


